



Agri-Tech's Early Spring Newsletter (March - April)

During the spring months, we suggest the clean-up of leaves & branch debris to be done as soon as possible. This will minimize the damage caused to the lawn and allow the lawn to start filling in as it comes out of dormancy. Light debris will not affect the treatment or the lawn.

During March - May, Agri-Tech will be applying the Early Spring Fertilizer and the Late Spring Fertilizer. These treatments are applied approximately 8 -10 weeks apart. We start applying the Early Spring Service March – April and the Late Spring is May – June.

Our Service Technicians will be evaluating your lawn during each service. We will notify you if your lawn needs special attention or service. As always, they will also leave detailed notes pertaining to that days visit.

After we apply the Early Spring Fertilizer with Crabgrass Control, we suggest you refrain from dethatching, core aerating or seeding your lawn until the Early Fall Months. Should you perform any of those services, you may break the crabgrass barrier and allow for crabgrass to germinate into the lawn.

Agri-Tech will be resuming our regular business hours as of March. Our hours will be 9am-5pm, Monday – Friday. Please keep in mind that we have an answering machine available to you before or after hours if you need to leave a message. We will return your call the next business morning.

Thank you for visiting our website. We hope the website gives you plenty of information and answers your concerns. On our FAQ page, you will find answers to over 30 questions. On our Home Page you can "LIKE" us on Facebook for tips, reminders and updates.

We thank you for your commitment to Agri-Tech and we appreciate your business,

Agri-Tech Staff

732-462-9444

www.AgritechTurf.com

